
 
 
  8503 Hilltop Drive, Ooltewah, TN  
   423.238.4171 
 
 

 
 

To:  Ooltewah and Greeneville Employees 
From:  Human Resources 
Re:  Ooltewah & Greeneville – 2-HR Delay   
Date: January 11, 2025 
 

Hello Team,  

The Ooltewah plants, including Plant 2 and 3, and Greeneville plants will be on a 
2-hour delay (start time 8am) on Sunday, January 12, due to weather conditions.  
The work schedule will be 8am – 6:30pm for Ooltewah and Greeneville locations.  

Your safety is very important to us.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
reach out to your supervisor or a member of the HR team.  

 

 

 


